
 

 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION  

 

January 5, 2015 
 

Members Present 

D. Dittrick 
P. Glawe 
A. Kraynak 
R. Steiger 
D. Wilson 
 

Liaison 

T. Gallagher (Absent-excused) 
J. Ferramosca (Representing the Planning Board) (Absent-excused) 
 

Members Absent  
J. Hendricks - excused 
S. Iannaccone –excused 
E. Schulz – excused 
 
Vice Chairman Steiger called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm according to the Open 
Public Meetings Act. 
 

Approval of Meeting Minutes 

• Reviewed meeting minutes from December 1, 2014.  Vice Chairman Steiger 
asked if there was a motion to approve the meeting minutes.  Member Glawe 
made a motion to approve the meeting minutes.  Member Dittrick seconded the 
motion.  All members were in favor. 

 

Correspondence 

• NJ Municipalities December 2014 –Will review at the February meeting. 

• Reviewed ANJEC dues for 2015.  Vice Chairman asked if there is a motion to 
approve up to $400.00 for ANJEC dues for 2015.  Member Dittrick made a 
motion to spend up to $400.00 for ANJEC dues for 2015.  Member Glawe 
seconded the motion.  All members were in favor. 

• Reviewed Memo from Joe Giorgio – Public Affairs Protocol 
 

Certified Mail 

• Reviewed Omland Assoc.  – Eden Mill Dam.  All members reviewed the 
application.  Member Glawe said the application is removal of the dam and 
capping of the existing sediment plateau beneath the pond.  Vice Chairman 
Steiger said that the Paper Mill built the pond.  The Environmental Commission 
has no questions at this time with the application. 



 

Old Business 

• Invasive Plant Ordinance?  Will review at February meeting with Liaison 
Gallagher. 

 

New Business  

• Election of Officers – Vice Chairman Steiger made a motion to elect Ed Schulz as 
Chairman.  Member Dittrick seconded the motion.  All members were in favor.  
Member Glawe made a motion to elect Bob Steiger as Vice Chairman.  Member 
Dittrick seconded the motion.  All members were in favor. 

• MUA Facility – Will look into taking a tour of the facility in the Spring. 

• Street Lights – Member Wilson said that in Stockton, CA and New York City 
they are replacing all their street lights with LED lights.  Member Wilson 
suggested we could get some publicity if Hanover Township were to install the 
LED street lights. 

 

Adjourn 

• Vice Chairman at 8:35 pm asked if there was any further business if not is there a  
motion to adjourn the meeting.  Member Glawe made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting. Member Dittrick seconded the motion.  All members were in favor. 

•  

Ann Kraynak 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

  


